





KHO/eto

21st November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Autumn Term Reward Trip - Year 8 Panto Trip: Beauty and the Beast

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through broadening their horizons.

I am pleased to advise you that your child has been invited to attend the Year 8 End of Term Trip to see Beauty and the Beast at the Grove Theatre in Dunstable on Tuesday 10th December 2024. The cost for this trip is £13.

Students will be walking to and from the theatre, departing from the Academy at 9.00am and returning at approximately 1.00pm. Students will need to be in full Academy uniform. During period 5, students will watch a short Christmas film in the Main Hall where they will be provided with some light snacks and treats.

If you are happy for your child to attend this visit, please complete the online consent form via Edulink and payment by ParentPay no later than 9am on Friday 6th December. Alternatively, students can bring cash in and hand this in at Student Reception. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any consent forms completed after this deadline. If you have any issues or you have forgotten your parent/carer login details for Edulink, please email the Academy. We are unable to accept verbal/written consent for this visit.

If you require financial support with this visit, please contact your child's Non-Teaching Head of Year Mr Newton.

Please be advised that we reserve the right to remove any student from the trip if they do not meet the Academy's high expectations with regards to behaviour.

Yours faithfully

Miss K Hollis

Head of Year 8





All Saints Academy, Houghton Road, Dunstable LU5 5AB 01582 619700

www.allsaintsacademydunstable.org
Executive Principal: Liz Furber

Registered Company No: 06853140